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Notice of Discontinued product 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

   

Thank you for your continued support with Nemicon corporation. We would like to inform you the 

discontinued production for 37HA-MB Series, due to the order and production situations.  

Unfortunately, there are no replacements for these products in Nemicon, either. We apologize for 

the inconvenience. Please refer to the details below. 

 

 

<Discontinued Product> 

Item Series Discontinued Period 

Multi-turn Absolute encoder 37HA-MB April 2023 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding the circumstance.. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Nemicon Corporation 

 


